
December has arrived! We want to thank our Brigden Bulldog families and school
community members for making the first part of our school year memorable! We are
fortunate to live and work in a community where people go the extra mile to support one
another and these past few months have been no exception. Thank you to everyone who
has supported our fundraising efforts, cheered on our teams, and helped strengthen our
bulldog pride on spirit days! 

On behalf of the Brigden Public School staff, we hope everyone has a wonderful holiday
break with family and friends. School resumes on January 8, 2024. 
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SCHOOL COUNCIL
COOKIE KIT FUNDRAISER

.

Thank you for supporting our Cookie Kits
fundraiser! These Christmas themed kits
are created by Farmer's Daughter and are
a great way to spread holiday cheer with
your family. The family sized sugar
cookies kit contain 20 cookies, icing and
candy decorations and the gingerbread
kit contains one gingerbread cookie, icing
and candy decorations. Sales from this
fundraiser will go towards funding field
trips for the 2023/2024 school year.  
Orders can be placed in School Cash
Online and families can pick up their
cookie kits on December 19 at the
Brigden Public School "Maker Night". 

BPS FAMILY
MAKER NIGHT

On December 19, families are invited to
join us for our first Maker Night of the
school year. It will be a drop in event
from 6pm - 8pm where families can
rotate through different stations
including: candy catapults, newspaper
trees, button making, cookie decorating,
and bucket drumming with band
members from LCCVI. We look forward to
welcoming everyone to a fun night of
creativity and community! 

Donations to our food drive will be
accepted at the door! 
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P I Z Z A  D A Y S UPCOMING DATES

December 4 - 22
Food Drive

December 8
Spirit Orders Due

December 14
Whole School Trip to Sloan’s

December 19
Family Maker Night 

December 25 - January 5
Winter Break

School Resumes on January 8
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Brigden Public School

Pizza Days will continue this month and
families are offered the opportunity to
purchase milk and pizza on Wednesdays.
Money will be collected through School
Cash Online. 

Pizza & Milk
December 6

December 13
December 20 

January 17

S C H O O L  I N F O

CLASS Website

Our school is in Zone 3 and our buses
service Zones 3,4,5. School bus
delays/cancellations are posted at:
https://schoolbusinfo.busstatus.ca

School Council

The next school council meeting is
scheduled for January 18 @ 6:00  at
the school. All are welcome to attend. 

Find Us

You can find us on:
Facebook @Brigden Public School  



19 6pm - 8pm

JOIN US FOR THIS DROP IN EVENT
ANYTIME BETWEN 6-8PM.

ACTIVITIES INCLUDE:

BUTTON MAKING
CANDY CATAPULTS

COOKIE DECORATING
DRUMMING WITH LCCVI

STEM TREES

DONATIONS TO OUR FOOD DRIVE 
ARE APPRECIATED

BRIGDEN PUBLIC SCHOOL
INVITES YOU TO

TUESDAY

DECEMBER








